
Village Games Baton Relay 
 
 

Competition 
 
 

This will be another busy year for the Norfolk Village Games. We will 
have 6 district games and the second prestigious County final. 

 
To celebrate London 2012 and the arrival of the Olympic Torch in 
Norfolk in July, we are running a competition to design the official 

Village Games Baton. This Baton will travel across Norfolk visiting all 
villages taking part in the Games and more, prior to the County Final on 
Sunday 15th July.  Six Batons in total will be made, one for each district 

involved in the Games. All six will then arrive at UEA Sportspark to 
celebrate the start of the Norfolk Village Games County Final 2012. 

 
 

WE NEED YOUR HELP!!! 
 

The Baton will be named after one of the Olympic Values – 
 The Friendship Flame 

 
We are running a competition inviting people to design the Baton 

 
What would you like to see on the Baton? How would you like it to look? What 
do the Olympic values mean to you? How can you represent this on a Baton? 

What does Friendship look like to you? 
 

The choice could be yours! This is a great opportunity to see your design be 
part of the Olympic legacy for Norfolk and for the Norfolk Village Games. 

 
There will be a special Paralympic Prize for the winner!!! 

 
 

Competition Deadline 9th March 
 
 

All entries to be sent to the address below by the date above.  
The winner will be announced online in April. 

 
Ellen Vanlint, Active Norfolk, Tennis Centre, Easton College, 

Easton, Norwich, NR9 5DX 
 

01603 731566 ellen.vanlint@activenorfolk.org 
 
 

www.activenorfolk.org/villagegames  

mailto:ellen.vanlint@activenorfolk.org

